Deax Peaxrl,

I am writing firat of all te¢ apologise for none of our
nmembers being present at the BCF Dinner or Octoher Msts, I walied
urtll the las% minute, as I thought Domini¢ might like to attend,
but & you may know, he is aitending a college “mn London now, and
felt unable to mmze the Journey,

'Secondly,:»"ﬁz; asked for our nomination for President of the
8CA. It wus rather a suprise to us to be asked ‘to do this, but a
pleasant onc nonetheless, We decided that Ron Powell would be a vexry
suitable person to represent us, ard hope that he will be acceptable
.. to the Association, Ron's address is 7, Broad View, Bexhill, IN4O LN,
and hls telephone number 1s Box, 2111Z4. Unfortumately, I shan't be
able ©o atiend the AGHM, as Maurice and I have a longstanding srvangee
ment to vislt friends in Devon, However, I expect at least three of
us to support Ron at the Lunch, and will contact Xen siortly,

Very best wishes to vou both, §

Yours sincerely,




SUSSEX CYCLISTS” ASSOCIATION

FOUNDED 1921

I7 BALA CRESENT,
FELPHAM,
BOGNOR,
SUSSEX,
P022 8LY,
26.9.81,

Tel, Bognor 865754.

Dear Esther,

It falls to the Hastings & S5t, Leonards C.C. to nominate
the next president of the 5.C.A. Please will you ask the committee
to discuss this? There's plenty of time as the A.G.M. is not until
the I5th, November, I will send agendas etc, nearer the time,

I have enclosed a notice about the B.,C.F. & S.C.R.L. Dinner, I hope
some of your members will be able to attend.
Yours sincerely,

P ek Lol

Hon, Sec.




